
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(24 June 2020, 5.30pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Life on the Frontline 
• Armed Forces Week (Reserves Day 24 June) 
• Director of Allied Health Professions appointed 
• Transport update 

 
Life on the Frontline 
 
In today’s Life on the Frontline video we hear from Stewart Priest, eHealth Infrastructure 
Consultant.  Stewart talks about his involvement in the roll out of Microsoft teams across the organisation 
as well the pride he has in the team setting up the patient centred virtual visiting programme. 
 
He also tells us about how working from home and entertaining children is no picnic! 
 

 
 
Armed Forces Week (Reserves Day 24 June) 
 
Today sees the celebration of Reserves Day which highlights and recognises the valuable contribution 
Reservists make to our Armed Forces.   
 
We have a number of active Reservists and we want to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to 
them for their significant contribution to our services and those of the Armed Forces.  We recognise that 
the training they undertake plus mobilisation experience, enhance and develop skills that benefit us 
particularly during this pandemic. Skills such as leadership, communication, team working and 
organisational ability are all attributes that we greatly appreciate in our teams. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0fjWiFWNMoA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0fjWiFWNMoA


 

Our colleagues in the military have been indispensable in recent weeks, helping our health and safety 
teams with FFP3 face fit testing.  Working alongside us, our Army colleagues have provided instructors to 
make sure that PPE is correct and that we are getting the protection we need when coming to 
work.  Together, the two teams have been working across all sites to deliver the programme providing 
increased capacity for numbers of staff to be fit tested.  
 
We are keen to update our information on our current Reservists to ensure we can provide you with the 
level of support needed in the workplace.  If you undertake a Reserve Forces role please let us know by 
contacting: diana.hudson@ggc.scot.nhs.uk who will be able to answer any questions you may have and 
will be your central point of contact for any future needs. 
 
Director of Allied Health Professions appointed 
 
Fiona Smith has been appointed to the role of Director of Allied Health  
Professions. 
 
Fiona is currently a Senior AHP Manager in NHS Ayrshire and Arran and  
brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to this role.  Fiona will be  
joining us on 10 August and we look forward to welcoming her to NHS  
Greater Glasgow and Clyde. 
 
Transport update 
 
McGill’s Buses are increasing the frequency of many of their routes from Monday 29 June.  For more 
information on the routes involved, please click here.  For up to date information on public transport 
service levels, please continue to regularly visit Traveline Scotland website.  
 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS. 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
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